
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Tennessee John Deere Dozer   5.10.2017 

On Wednesday May 10th, 2017, the below described John Deere Dozer was stolen from a vacant 
lot at 6010 Mill Road, Chattanooga, Tennessee. An older dump truck with trailer was seen hauling 
the machine down Mill Road. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may have witnessed activity in the area, and to 
investigators working on similar thefts.  

Chattanooga Police report: TBD 
Contact: 
- Chattanooga Police Detective Cooper 423-643-5393 
- TN Highway Patrol Sergeant Minter 423-634-2188 
 
Equipment Details: 
Make/Model: 1997 John Deere 450-G 
Type: Crawler Dozer 
Product Identification Number: T0450GF832421 
 
The machine may have 
markings for the City of 
Chattanooga. 
 
Pictured is an example 
of a similar Deere 450-
G. The machine PIN 
Plate is on the left side, 
just in front of the 
operator's station and 
above the blade lift 
hydraulic cylinder 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership registration and theft records, and for machine 
identification assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html 
Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  
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